From: Joe Dwyer <joed@wieserbrothers.com>

Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 8:59 AM

To: Crandall, Jay

Cc: Brian Pinnow

Subject: RE: Cornerstone Community Church Permit Request

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Good morning Jay,

Below is mail-containing a statement-from-the_.owner of the neighboring parcel to Cornerstone
/.,ﬁf‘“@ i : i
Also, the existing encroachment is 9’-7” above the existing sidewalk and will be 7-11” above the proposed ramp

Thank you,

From: kaelclemmerson [mailto:kaelclemmerson@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 2:44 PM

To: info@cornerstoneW
Subject: Re:-Statemen
SO N@bi\fso/:) QuNER 37&7&(""‘0’[‘%’

Thank you for the reminder email. | have reviewed the plans. The Senior Pastor Jen Clemmerson and | have
no objections or concerns with the proposed plan. We are 100% for giving better access to those with

disabilities to the Good News. We look forward to seeing this happen. If you need something more formal for
the city please let me know.

Erin,

God Bless,

Kael Clemmerson

Community Outreach Director

New Beginnings Christian Fellowship
608-317-8331

Joe Dwyer

Project Engineer

Wieser Brothers General Contractor, Inc.
200 Twilite Street | La Crescent, MN 55947
507.895.8903 | 507.895.8438 - Fax
joed@wieserbrothers.com
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Awarded "Best General Contractor” - La Crosse County
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